
To the Municipality of North Huron; 

Thank you for your consideration in the matter. It has been brought to the Blyth Legion’s attention that 

the roof on the work shed at the Blyth Union Cemetery has been leaking. The Blyth Legion has a 

Cemetery Trust fund that was set up for upkeep at the Cemetery at our discretion.  We have asked our 

local contractor that we use, Dave Werkema from North Huron Construction, to take a look at it. The 

cost to replace the roof will be under 2000.00. That is replacing it with steel roof material.  

At the time Dave looked at it we also asked him to access the condition of the building over all. The 

following are his findings. The chimney is in bad repair and rotting around it. The framing is good and 

the structure is sound. The facia, soffit and trough should be replaced in the next few years.  As 

mentioned above we have a maximum budget of 2000.00 for this project or we would remove the 

chimney while work is being done to the roof. The building does not need to be heated as it is not in use 

for the winter months.  

When and if you give us the go ahead to do the roof, we would be hiring Dave to sheet the roof and 

apply the steel roof material.  

Once again thank you for your consideration in this matter and we look forward to hearing from you 

with your decision. 

Respectfully in Comradeship 

Crystal Taylor 

1st Vice President, Blyth Legion Branch 420 


